
People Helping People

Flu Shots are Available
Thursdays 9:00am-12:00pm

The Health Department is located at 
125 South Lynchburg Street, Chestertown, MD 21620.

Flu Vaccines Available to the General Public 
on Thursdays from 9:00am to 12:00pm 

Starting October 6th through December 2016

Flu Vaccines $40 
High Dose Flu Vaccines $60 

We accept Medicare and MCO’s. 
Call for prices.

You can access the flu clinic from from the Kent County 
Health Department website at www.kenthd.org.

For More Information or Questions 
Call 410-778-1350, Press #3

The Kent County Health Department will be closed
on Thanksgiving Day – Thursday, November 24th


